
September 07, 2018

Subject: Extension in Concession Period 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In continuation to the letter dated September 11, 2017, Ashoka Buildcon Limited (the Company) informs that Public Works Dept. of the State of Maharashtra (PWD) has given an extension in Concession Period and allowed to collect toll for the period from September 08, 2018 to December 18, 2018 for the Project viz. four laning of road sections from Ahmednagar to Ghodegaon and three laning from Ghodegaon to Wadala under Build-Operate-Transfer (BOT) basis on State Highway 60 (“Project”). 

The Toll notification is issued under the approved variation order by the State Government of Maharashtra.

This is for your kind information.

